
Title I Parents Right to Know Statement 
 
Under federal law, parents of students attending Title I schools have the right to know information on 
the professional qualifications of the student’s teacher, including:   

1. Whether the teacher meets the state qualifications and licensing criteria for the 
grades and subjects he or she teaches. 

2. Whether the teacher is teaching under emergency or provisional status because of special 
circumstances. 

3. Whether the teacher has any advanced degrees and the field of discipline of the 
teacher’s certification or degree. 

4. Whether the child receives services from a paraprofessional and the qualifications of the 
paraprofessional. 

Contact the school principal for further information. 
 


